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Gloucester City Council 
Herbert Warehouse 
Gloucester Docks 
Gloucester 
GL1 2EQ 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Polling Station 
 
As previously advised we would welcome your assistance in not using the school as 
a polling station. 
 
By closing the school for polling the education of our pupils is disrupted and many of 
them are deprived of the free school meal they are entitled to. 
 
There must be some other premises in our area that would be suitable for use as a 
polling station. 
 
There are a number of local churches that are not used in the week perhaps they can 
be approached. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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